
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION  
Enforcement Bureau  
Spectrum Enforcement Division  
1270 Fairfield Road  
Gettysburg, Pennsylvania 17325-7245  

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED  

December 8, 2006  

Mr. John W. Rowe  
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer  
Exelon Corporation  
P.O. Box 805398  
Chicago, IL 60680-5398  

Dear Mr. Rowe:  

By letter dated June 27, 2006, we notified you of complaints of harmful radio 
interference, possibly caused by equipment operated by your company, filed by (name 
and address withheld), Chicago Heights, IL.  

We have reviewed your letter dated July 10, 2006, in which you state that you have not 
been able to locate the source of radio interference because the noise as reported by 
(name withheld) is intermittent. (name withheld) disputes that claim, however, stating 
that the noise is constant and that the only time that it is not present is during a heavy 
rain.  

We request that you review (name withheld) complaint in light of this information and 
advice this office within 30 days of receipt of this letter as to what action is being taken.  

If you have any questions about this matter, please contact me at 717-338-2502.  

Sincerely,  

W. Riley Hollingsworth  
Special Counsel  

Enclosure  

cc: FCC Northeastern Regional Director  

 


